Appeals Committee (Other ICCF Rules) Report 2015:
The Committee ruled on one case since the last Congress.  An application was made for an IM title for a player who had previously earned the title, but it was not submitted by his ND.  He transferred NFs, and the application was submitted.  The Qualifications Commissioner accepted the nomination, but decided to not immediately post the title because the 2014 Congress rejected a special application for this title which was submitted by the QC.  The Appeals Committee (Other ICCF Rules) unanimously voted that the application was a new application unrelated to the 2014 special application, so should be treated as all other title applications.  The committee gave a special salute to the QC for noticing that the player had met IM requirements and for submitting the special application.
A few notes sent to this office directly from players were referred to either the proper committee or their National Delegates.
Sincere thanks go to Committee members Artis Gaujens (LAT), Ing. Pablo Salcedo Mederos (CUB), and Alok Saxena (IND).  Corky Schakel, Committee Chair
